
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 

Lincoln-Pipestone Rural Water System in the process 

of amending a Wellhead Protection Plan for its 

drinking water supply wells. Consistent with the 
Minnesota Wellhead Protection Rule (part 

4720.5350, subpart 4), a Public Hearing will be held 

on Monday, December 18th, 2017, at 10:00 AM at 

the Lincoln-Pipestone Rural Water System office 

located at 415 East Benton Street, Lake Benton, 

Minnesota to discuss comments provided from local 

units of government and solicit comments from the 

public. 

A copy of the Wellhead Protection Plan is available 

at the Lincoln-Pipestone Rural Water System office 

for review. Questions may be directed to Jason 
Overby or Jared Beck, 507-368-4248. 
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